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Newsletter  27th March 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
Parent helpers 
We are looking for parents/grandparents that would be able to support the school in accompanying Trent 
class to their swimming lessons on a Monday afternoon and to help with Forest School activities on a 
Friday afternoon. Volunteers will need a full DBS which the school will arrange. Please see Sarah on the 
gate if you are able to help. Thank you. 
School Uniform 
Children are invited to wear summer uniform after the Easter Holidays. Please ensure that summer dresses 
are full light blue gingham (not dresses with a white tee shirt top). Dresses should be worn with white 
socks. Grey shorts/grey skirts should be worn with grey socks. Please see our website for more information 
on school uniform. Thank you for your support in helping to make our children look really smart. 
Attendance 
Attendance is extremely important and it is closely linked to attainment and progress. Research shows that 
those children with low attendance achieve lower SATs scores. We understand that all children get ill from 
time to time but if they have a cold or a cough or mild symptoms please send them into school. We will 
always contact you if we think your child needs to go home. 
Forest School Activities 
Forest School sessions will recommence on Friday 7th June for Dart Class.  
Swimming Trent Class 
Swimming will commence on 22nd April. 
Equipment 
If you wish to purchase equipment for your child ready for the Summer term, the following items will be 
needed: blue frixion pen, whiteboard pens, pencil, ruler, rubber, pencil sharpener.  
Safeguarding 
Online Safety: A reminder to parents. Please ensure that your child is supervised when they are online, 
especially when they are communicating with friends that they know. 
Medicine: If your child needs medicine during the school day, please provide this with their name clearly 
labelled on the bottle. You will need to complete a medicine form for ALL medicines including non-
prescription. Medicines will be administered at midday. We will only administer antibiotics if four doses are 
required each day. If your child is well, we do not administer medicine as a precaution. Any ongoing 
medical issues that require adjustments to our policy must be evidenced with a doctor’s note. 
After School Clubs 
Monday- Scooter Skills (Infant and Junior) 
Wednesday-Nerf Club (Infant and Junior) 
Thursday- Soccerstars (Infant and Junior) 
Lunchtime Clubs 
Tuesday- Choir 
Wednesday- Art Club 
Friday- Chess Club 
SATS 
Key Stage 2 SATs will commence on Monday 13th May. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely Easter with your family and friends. I look forward to seeing you all back on 15th 
April 2024. Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
Sarah Briggs 
Headteacher 
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